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MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE, OCTOBER I0, 1985, CONTINUED 

1985 Tulsa Area Vo-Tech meeting to discuss the concerns and also to draft legal 

questions on such an election for Board's submission to the District Attorney. 

Moore also explained the Election Board has had several requests for countywide 

voter registration lists, as permitted under the new Oklahoma Open Records Act, 

becoming effective November, 1985. Chairman,Harris stated a special meeting on this 

subject would be needed since so many other County operations seem to be affected’ 

by the Act, especially data processing and schools. 

County Personnel Director Terry Tallent appeared to explain, based upon corres- 

pondence between the District Attorney's office and the Wage and Hour Division of 

the U.S. Department of Labor, that Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) rulings on exempt / 

non-exempt status for group employee classifications would be extremely slow and 

that rulings on individual employees would be even slower. Chairman Harris requested 

the FLSA/county overtime policy subject be ~placed on the October 24, 1985 Management 

Conference agenda. : 

County Parks Director George Phillips appeared to request approval and execution 

lof a User Agreement between the Board and Public Service Company which allows County, 

for primary term of five years, to use solely for recreational purposes approximately 

thirteen acres of land located near lllth Street and South Garnett Road. Motion by 

Rice, seconded by Harris, to approve Agreement and authorize chairman to execute same. 

Upon roll cdll, Selph, yes; Rice, yes; Harris, yes. Motion carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:55 a.m. 
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